
Extraordinary Announcement 

 

Gedeon Richter Plc. in accordance with the information received from BlackRock, Inc. 

(Wilmington, DE, USA) on 15th February, 2018 hereby announces that on 13th February, 2018 

BlackRock, Inc.'s stakeholding in the Company increased to 5.58 %. 

 

 

Gedeon Richter Plc. 


